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The Saturday Evening 

PAST 

WILLIAM A. EMERSON JR 

Editor 

3 August 1966 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Coq d'Or Farm 
Hyattstown, Maryland 20734 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

Your very long and persuasive letter of June 13th 
arrived as I was departing for vacation. I regret that 
you have not been answered,but, in my absence my associates 
read your letter carefully and made the determination that 
we could not use any part of WHITEWASH at this time. 

We are and have been interested in your book 
and wish you the greatest success with it. Thank you 
so much for your letter. 

Sincerely, 

William A. Emerson, Jr. 
EDITOR 
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